
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

January 6, 2014 

Ms. Jodi Taylor 
WM of Arkansas 
100 Two Pine Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72117 

RE: NPDES Industrial Stormwater Permit, Permit Tracking No. ARROOB271 , ARROOB273 , 
ARROOB274, ARROOB885, ARROOC006, ARR000231 , ARR000233 , ARR000235 , 
ARR000238 
NPDES Sanitary Landfill Runoff General Permit, Permit Tracking No. ARG 160014, 
ARG160045 , ARG160012, ARG160011 

Dear Ms. Taylor: 

This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization by 
WM of Arkansas. Our records have been updated to reflect Jodi Taylor, Environmental 
Protection Manager, as the Cognizant Official and Charles Gillian, Director of Landfill 
Operations, as the Responsible Official for the above referenced Arkansas General Permits. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0623 . 

Mo Shafii 
Assistant Chief 
Water Division 

MS:jt 

cc: Electronic Filing 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Craig Uyeda, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, Administrative Analyst, Enforcement Branch 
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